
August 18, 2022 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 

Straightline Kentucky 
d _____________ _.b 

Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2022-00117 
Bronston Water Association, Inc. 
Additional Information Current and Proposed Billing Analysis 2021 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Enclosed for filing in the referenced case is a second iteration of corrected information submitted on 
behalf of Bronston Water Association, Inc. in response to a recent request from Kentucky Public Service 
Commission staff: 

✓ Current Billing Analysis 2021 
✓ Proposed Billing Analysis 2021 

The corrections on these documents are attributable to: 

✓ The PDF report file provided by the utility used different rate blocks for consumption than the 
spreadsheet file provided by the utility, and 

✓ There were instances where the rate code used on certain customer records did not match the 
meter size code on those customer records; in those instances, the consumption was related to 
the rate code rather than the meter size code recorded on the customer records. 

Please accept my appreciation for the patience and professionalism of your staff. 

Sincerely, 

Robert K. Miller 


